
Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>

Phoenix

Steve Hoole <stevehoole@live.co.uk> 15 April 2020 at 14:02
To: Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>

Hi Georgina 
Having spoken with my accountant we believe your
Figure Is wrong , please ensure you are using a br tax code 
And NI is not being deducted 
I await your reply 
Kind regards 

Stephen

Sent from my iPad

On 15 Apr 2020, at 10:44, Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com> wrote:
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